
From: Robb Jolly
To: Public Comment
Subject: public comments opposed to Zoning Map Amendment 20-20, 1809 Eastchester Dr.
Date: Friday, January 15, 2021 11:29:45 AM

Dear Members of High Point City Council,
Please read the 180 comments below that have been made in opposition to the rezoning
request #20-20 at 1809 Eastchester Dr. These comments were made directly by some of the
567 signers of this petition opposing the change in rezoning:
https://www.ipetitions.com/petition/save-high-point-water 
As you will see from the comments, people have multiple concerns about this particular
rezoning request & development proposal: fears about how it could adversely affect our city's
water quality, and at the same time NOT wanting increased traffic, accidents and high-
intensity development (such as the proposed gas station, convenience store, and drive-thru
restaurant) at this location.Several comments are specifically opposed to having a gas station
and/or drive-thru restaurant built at this location. 

Thank you for your attention to these comments and to the support for our efforts to oppose
this rezoning request which is demonstrated in the 567 petition signatures. 

- Robb Jolly
1821 Eastchester Dr. 
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-- 
Robb Jolly
Technology Specialist
New Garden Friends School
www.ngfs.org / (336) 299-0964

New Garden Friends School seeks to be an inclusive, innovative educational community guided by Quaker beliefs
and committed to honoring and developing each person's gifts.
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